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100 people a Christmas Dinner and delivered 30 more. 
Cards were sent to those who are ill and also to those in 
nursing homes. 
 Belleville Presbyterial is being held on Wednes-
day, February 8th, but since that is the date of our meet-
ing, we'll be unable to attend.  We will send our dues of 
$1.25 per member. 
 Children's Aid sent a thank you for donating gifts 
for two children at Christmas. 
 Our President read an article from Ontario Farmer 
concerning the church at Port Hope - the rules for serving 
food at church are getting more stringent. 
 Our combined Church Service at South Bay on 
January 29th, will be at 9:30 a.m. as usual.  A social time 
will follow with Rev. Jean showing her pictures from her 
trip to New Zealand. 
 Terry Kewley has volunteered to talk to the group 
about home safety at our Meeting on Wednesday, Febru-
ary 8th.  Please note that he will start at 1:00 p.m. due to 
his bus schedule.   
 World Day of Prayer will be at South Bay Church 
on Friday, March 3rd, at 2:00 p.m.  All are welcome and a 
social time will follow. 
 Our calendar of events was discussed and dates 
set. Inge Scott asked any knitters to make tiny bonnets and 
booties for preemie babies. Karen Guernsey read a story 
about a man missing his wife - due to her quilting. Pro-
grams were filled in up to and including June. Marge Dru-
ry, as usual, came up with some contests to make us use 
our brain power. 
 Barb Balsillie and Pat York served a delicious 
lunch and were thanked by Alice Miller 
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